
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS AD
DATE: April 2023
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Track
Track has their first meet on April 5th. We have 48 kids out for track. We host two meets 
this season and it looks like we will have to host both at alternative sites due to the track 
not being finished. 


